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New Hoover Pavilion Garage Parking
Availability Monitor

A quick and convenient way to decide where to park

https://mailchi.mp/b4170e97be6b/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-february-17-6150865?e=700b905997
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It's now easier than ever to park at Hoover Pavilion Garage (217 Quarry Road).

With the newly installed Parking Availability Monitor, one quick look can tell
you which parking levels are full, and which ones still have space, to save you
time and stress when arriving at work.

As a reminder, a Stanford University 'Z' or 'C' permit is required to park in the
upper levels of Hoover Pavilion Garage. For more information about sta!
parking options, please click the link below.

Silicon Valley Bike Coalition Free
Memberships

15 memberships are available for Stanford Medicine sta!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Parking
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As a sponsor for 2020 Bike to Work Day (which morphed into Bike to Wherever
Days), Stanford Medicine Transportation Services has been allotted 15
memberships to the Silicon Valley Bike Coalition (SVBC) for sta!.

Members of SVBC can receive:

Discounts at local bike stores
An outlet at SVBC general meetings to share their ideas and concerns
with many knowledgeable cyclists in the Silicon Valley
The opportunity to turn beliefs into action, fight pollution, and make the
Bay Area a better place
Access to information about bicycle-related issues facing San Mateo and
Santa Clara County residents and employees

For more information about Silicon Valley Bike Coalition membership, please
click here.

If you are interested, please fill out the form by clicking the link below. The first
15 employees to sign up will receive a free membership.
 

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://bikesiliconvalley.org/member-discounts/
https://bikesiliconvalley.org/join/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b96c20365c4d4954a692c28d0511ee98
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Increased Capacity in the Redwood
City Outpatient Center Bike Room

Additional bike parking for Stanford Medicine Outpatient Center sta!  

The bike room at the Stanford Medicine Outpatient Center in Redwood City has
been upgraded.

Thanks to the the new bike racks installed, the bike room now has capacity for
up to 30 bicycles at a time, compared to the previous capacity of 24.

With this upgrade, a bike pump has also been installed outside of the bike
room, for convenient maintenance.

For more information about bike parking at the Stanford Medicine Outpatient
Center in Redwood City, please click the link below.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/RWC-Biking
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COMING SOON: Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle
For more information, sign up for updates by filling out the form here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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